
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
 

19th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a ‘Fantastic Finish’ to this term’s Geography based Study Theme, we are delighted to 
announce that we have organised a trip to Blue Planet Aquarium for all the children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  This trip will take place on Tuesday 11th July 2022.  We will be 
leaving school promptly after registration and will return in time for the end of the school day. 
 
We require your child to wear school uniform.  Also, it is important that your child has sun 
cream applied and brings a sun hat, as we will be having our picnic lunch outdoors. Please do 
not send your child with any spending money on this occasion as we will not be visiting the gift 
shop. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a disposable bag, so that these can be thrown 
away after lunch.  (No lunch boxes please.)  The children will be provided with a snack and 
drink by the school on arrival at the aquarium.  
 
The cost of this trip which includes entrance and transport is £24.00.   
  
Payment and consent should be made using our payment facility School Money via the 
following link School Money Parent Log in.  A deposit of £10.00 is required before 26th June and 
the balance before 10th July 2023. 
 
If you require financial assistance or would like to spread the cost please speak to Mrs Appleby 
or Mrs Marsden. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs R Bugliarello    
KS1 Teacher            
  

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 
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